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March 19, 2021

Dear Beavercreek High School Families,

With anticipation for the upcoming Spring End of Course (EOC) State tests that are required as a part of Ohio’s
graduation requirements for students, we wanted to provide the link to the state's practice test site. By
following the link listed below students will be able to log in as a guest and select their grade and subject area
they would like to take a practice test in.

Ohio End of Course Assessments - Practice Tests

As a reminder, BHS will begin testing in April on the following days:

April 12 and 13 - ELA I (English 10 students are required to test. *ELA | as a retake)
April 19 and 20 - Social Studies (US History and Government students are required to test)
April 21 and 22 - Science (Biology students are required to test)

April 26 and 27 - Mathematics (Algebra | and Geometry students are required to test)

All students will receive a detailed student testing schedule that will specify the days they are to test, time to
report, test subject area, and needed materials. Traditional students will receive these test schedules in their
AVP classes prior to testing. Virtual (Edmentum) students will receive their testing schedule through the mail
and will receive updates from the school and their TSA. Virtual student schedules will be sent in the mail the
week of March 21st.

As always, please feel free to reach out with any questions or concerns,

BHS Administration


https://login9.cloud1.tds.airast.org/student/V520/Pages/LoginShell.aspx?c=Ohio_PT

